
*YEARBOOK SESSION INFO-- 
Senior Yearbook Sessions will be available until August 8, 2024. You 
will receive an email in mid-June with a link to book your YEARBOOK 
SESSION on a date that is convenient for you.  YEARBOOK ONLY 
SESSIONS are 5 minutes. The link for signing up for YEARBOOK 
SESSIONS are not found on the Ed Clark Photography website.  The link 
will be specifically sent to each person via email and are student 
specific.  DO NOT SHARE YOUR LINK-each link is specific to each senior. 
If someone has not received a link of their own, please call the studio -
217-496-3686.  SAVE YOUR BOOKING LINK IN CASE YOU NEED TO 
CHANGE OR CANCEL YOUR APPOINTMENT!! 
 
 

*Rochester High School- ON SITE YEARBOOK 
SESSIONS- JULY 9 & JULY 10- 
For your convenience, we will be on-site at RHS in the Auditorium 
(enter door 10) on July 9 and July 10 from 9-5 (with exception for 
lunch).  You must register for a time at the school before July 7th.  If 
you are unable to come to the school on those two dates, there are 
multiple days offered at our studio in Sherman up to the deadline of 
August 8th. 
 
 

*Glenwood High School- ON SITE YEARBOOK 
SESSIONS- JULY 15, JULY 16, & JULY 17 
**For your convenience, we will be on-site at GHS in the Multipurpose 
room 178 (enter the school using the main doors) on July 15, July 16, 
and July 17 from 9-5 (with exception for lunch).  You must register for a 
time at the school before July 12th.  If you are unable to come to the 
school on those three dates, there are multiple days offered at our 
studio in Sherman up to the deadline of August 8th. 



*Cancellation and “NO SHOW” policy- 
   If you must cancel or reschedule, you may do so using the link up to 2 
days before your schedule session. There is a reschedule link in your 
original email. If you do not come for your scheduled session without 
notification, you will have to purchase another yearbook session. 
 
 
 


